Sweffling White Horse Bowls Club Report 21-22

The bowling season runs from late April until early September. There was no play in 2020
and the 2021 season was rearranged to play 3 wood pairs rather than the usual 2 wood
triples.

We had teams in the Saxmundham League Division 1, the Woodbridge and District League
Division 2 and the Fynn Trophy League.

We won our section of the Fynn Trophy and played Easton A in the final playoff. It was a
very close match that unfortunately Easton A won by a few shots. Runners up in this

competition is still a great achievement for a small club like us.

We are a club of just 30 members but only 23 are active players so we will always welcome
new members.

This year, 2022, we are once again in the three leagues mentioned above as well as taking
part in a couple of knockout cup competitions.

John Stanley, Secretary of SWHBC.



